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Join Jeremy Cuebas and Zair Menjivar of the Northwest Side Housing 
Center and the Belmont Cragin Youth Leadership Council, Professor 
Kate Lowe of UIC’s College of Urban Planning and Public Affairs, and 
Julia Gerasimenko of the Active Transportation Alliance for a discussion 
on bus service and ridership in Chicago, youth-led transportation 
advocacy, and a national perspective for how Chicago stacks up 
nationally when it comes to prioritizing buses on city streets.

The discussion will begin hyper-locally focusing on youth-led bus 
advocacy in Belmont Cragin. Northwest Side Housing Center has 
been a strong partner of Active Trans in advocating for faster and 
more reliable bus service in Belmont Cragin, a community primarily 
served by CTA buses. Following the release of the Back on the Bus 
report in 2017 and the Bus Friendly Streets Report Cards in 2018, 
Active Trans has worked around Chicago to support those who rely 
the most on the bus while trying 
to raise political will to invest 
more in this underappreciated 
resource. And finally, we will 
end with a national lens from 
Professor Kate Lowe who will 
provide examples of what other 
cities are doing to invest in 
buses and what lessons have 
been learned in terms of who 
has benefited and who has been 
burdened by those investments.
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Tuesday, March 17, 2020
12:00pm – 1:30pmBack on 

the Bus: 
Advocating for Faster 
and More Reliable Buses

Bus Friendly Streets: Ward Report Cards available on 
Active Transportation Alliance’s website, activetrans.org.


